

## OUR LADY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Chanters Hill Barnstaple Devon EX32 8DN Telephone: 01271 345164 Fax: 01271 328584 Email: admin@olcs.uk www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk Principal: Robert Meech

23rd May 2018

## Year Six Leavers Mass

Dear Parents/Carers

Swallow class have been invited to take part in the Year Six Leavers Mass with other schools in Plymouth CAST at The Blessed Sacrament Church in Exeter. This will take place on Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> June 2017. After the Mass we shall have our lunch in the school grounds with St John's Catholic Primary School from Tiverton and other Catholic schools.

Swallow class will be leaving school at 7.45am Please be in the classroom by 7.30am to ensure we can leave promptly. We will stop off in Tiverton to collect the children from St John's School. The Mass at The Blessed Sacrament will commence at 10. 00am.We will be returning to school at approximately 4pm

Your child will require a packed lunch with plenty to drink (no glass bottles). If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like the school to prepare a packed lunch, please tick the box and return to the office by Friday 15<sup>th</sup> June 2017.

All children will need to come into school in their school uniform .Please ensure that your child has a hat and sunscreen in case the weather is sunny and a waterproof jacket in case of rain. There is no charge for this trip.

For children who suffer from travel sickness, please give them their usual medication before arriving at school. If travel sickness medication is required for the return journey, please hand it to Mrs Chavasse in a clearly labelled envelope.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Welland		
School Secretary		
To: Mrs Welland, Our Lady's Sch	ool- Year Six Leavers Mass –\	Wednesday 27 <sup>th</sup> June 2018
I give/do not give* permission for my in Exeter.		
Signed	Parent/Gu	ardian)Date
My child is entitled to FSM and will r		

\*please mark accordingly



